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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Summer Term Continues 

 

We continue to be amazed with the learning and messages sent in from home and want to ensure that every 

member of our Kings Worthy community knows that they are doing a brilliant job. For some, this time has 

provided an opportunity to spend time with family at home that they wouldn’t normally be able to do, for others 

a juggling act of working and home schooling, and for some a truly difficult time that we could never have 

imagined. Whatever your situation, please know that you have done your best. The staff team at Kings Worthy 

have continued to work throughout this time while also supporting their families at home and I thank them for 

all they have done and continue to do.  

 

This week, you will all have heard the announcement for schools to welcome back children in Reception, Year 1 
and Year 6 from the 1st of June. We have begun to make a robust and rigorous plan for what this looks like for the 
children, parents and staff. This, as I’m sure you can imagine, is quite a large undertaking that will be carefully 
thought through to ensure the safety of everyone. Welcoming these year groups back, in addition to the children 
who are already in school, will use all of our classrooms and staff, and preparations have already begun to allow 
this to happen. Thank you all for your continued support and as soon as we are able to we will communicate with 
you exactly what this return for these children will look like.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Some examples of wonderful learning at home this week! 
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Class Video Calls 

 

Next week we will be holding another class video call on either Wednesday or Thursday. For the children who are 

in school, we will make sure that they are able to access the call and see their teacher and friends. For those at 

home, please may we ask that the name on the settings is changed to either the child’s or the adult’s, to ensure that 

teachers know who is joining. 

 

Joining instructions and passwords will be sent out separately to each class, dates and times are as follows: 

 
Wednesday 20th May 

 

 9:15 – 9:45am 6E 

9:30 – 10am      3W 

10 – 10:30am   2S 

11 – 11:30am    2M 

1:15 – 1:45pm   1AH  

2 – 2:30pm     4G 

2:30 – 3pm     6K 

 
Thursday 21st May 

 

9 – 9:30am    3B 

9:30 – 10am    1H 

10 – 10:30am  Hedgehogs 

11 – 11:30am   Rabbits 

1:15 – 1:45pm  5S 

2 – 2:30pm    4A 

2:30 – 3pm     5E 

 
Musical Fun! 

 

Attached with the newsletter this week are some different resources for you to look at and hopefully find useful. 
One of these comes from Hampshire Music Service – we know so many of our children are hugely talented when it 
comes to Music so please look through the KS1 or KS2 one and have some musical fun! 

 
 

 

KS1 / EYFS Reading Books  

 

From Monday, we will continue to have two boxes of books outside of the school hall. The books within these 

boxes are for you to take. We do not require you to bring these books back to school. Books will be available for 

collection between 09:15 and 14:45 each week day. When collecting books please adhere to social distancing and 

we ask that you only take what you need so there is enough for everyone. If you’re unable to collect any books do 

not forget about the Oxford Owl website where books can be read online. 

 
 

Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 


